
  Gruffalos Summer Term 2 2023 
Learning to play, Playing to learn! 

  

 
Comprehension, Word Reading, and Writing 

 
We will be continuing to learn new sounds from phase 3 and tricky 
words in our phonics sessions daily. We will be applying and practicing 
this new knowledge in our guided and 1:1 reading and guided writing 
sessions. The children will then apply their phonics when writing 
sentences which they will link to other areas of the curriculum and 
continuous provision.  

 

Number and Numerical Patterns 
 

We will be further developing our ability to subitise as well as further 
developing our understanding of the composition of numbers beyond 20. 
Additionally, we will focus on our number bonds to 10, including 
doubles. Lastly, we will focus on telling the time on a digital clock.  

 
 

Communication and Language 
 

We will learn new vocabulary relating the core books we 
are reading – On Sudden Hill and Billy’s Bucket. As well as 
linked Non-fiction books. We will apply our new vocabulary 
through play in provision.  
Miss Wilson will continue to deliver targeted language 
support using the NELI and WELCOMM programmes. 

 

  

Personal, Social and Emotional 
 

We will be focusing on developing in our Jigsaw sessions.  
In RE we will be looking at stories from different religions 
with a focus on special people.  

Gross Motor Skills and Fine Motor Skills 
 

We will be doing our fundamental skills every day for an 
hour, this is where we will practice: running, jumping, 
hopping, skipping, and catching.  
 
For fine motor skills the children will focus on precision and 
hand- eye coordination. As part of this we will continue to 
focus on letter and number formation, whilst also using 
scissors to cut different media, paint and mark make.  

 

 Creating with Materials and Being Imaginative 
We will continue to see, learn, and explore different dance 
styles. In Music we will be exploring different instruments 
and composition.  
In our Art lessons we will be focusing on junk modelling, 
and box crafting.    

 
 

 
  

Past and Present 
 

We will be looking at similarities and differences between 
things in the past and present. Linking in with our core 
books and non-fiction books.  

 
  

Special Events 
 

Teddy Bear’s Picnic 
Thurs 8th June.  

Bring your bears! 
 

People, Culture and Communities 
 

We will be exploring different cultures across the World as 
well as focusing on communities within. Additionally, we 
will be focusing on the work of David Attenborough and the 
contribution he has made on a global level.  

Forest School and The Natural World 
We will continue to explore our environment, exploring 
seasonal changes at Forest School each Friday with Miss 
Harrison and Miss Wilson. We will also continue with the 
work we are doing on plants whilst focusing on we can care 
for them.  

 


